
From: David Pimperl
To: Brian Peacock
Cc: Wanda Gautney
Subject: RE: Contract for Professional Services to Support IBM I Servers (AS400)
Date: Monday, August 27, 2018 2:11:39 PM

Brian,
 
Yes, I agree.  I look forward to providing services to the Baldwin County Commission for another
year.
 
Thanks David.
 
David Pimperl
 

From: Brian Peacock <BPEACOCK@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 2:05 PM
To: David Pimperl (dpimperl@outlook.com) <dpimperl@outlook.com>
Cc: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Contract for Professional Services to Support IBM I Servers (AS400)
 
Mr. Pimperl,
 
The attached Agreement for Professional Services with Baldwin County Commission will be expiring
on October 4, 2018.  The agreement included an option to renew the bid for an additional twelve
(12) months if the provider agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid award.  Baldwin
County would like to extend the bid for twelve (12) months.
 
Please let me know if you, as the provider, agree to a twelve (12) month extension at the same
prices and terms of the original bid award dated October 3, 2017. 
 
 
 

Thank You,
Brian Peacock
Baldwin County Commission – Communications Information Systems – Director
* email:bpeacock@baldwincountyal.gov – (office: 251.580.2598 – cellular: 251.599.9006
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

“Begin each day as if it has a purpose.”
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